
Dear VIP:   

We had a wonderful 50
th

 Anniversary Celebra�on here at Fourth Bap�st Chris�an 

School on Saturday, June 27.  About 400 alumni and friends a*ended, and returning 

to be a part of the celebra�on were all the living administrators: Dr. Mawdsley, Mr. 

Bjokne, Mr. Seidler, Mr. Tu*le and myself.  A number of other teachers were also 

there and representa�ves from all the gradua�ng classes were present.   

We are grateful to Bethany House Publishing for the dona�on of books and to 

Michael Foods.  Also, a special thank you to our Alumni Commi*ee (Kevin Miller 

(’80), Larry Nelson (’81), Chris (Zink) Dykstra (’89), Sco* Harvath (’89), Jon (’89) and Marne (Lindahl) Muhr (’89), 

Chad Rieschl (’91), Hannah Schwenke (’99), Lindsay Levang (former teacher), Alan and Allyson Hodak (current 

Administrator) for their help in planning and in working in set-up and take-down.  Thank you to Randy Miller 

(‘75) for being our emcee for the evening.  A special thanks to Mrs. Rhonda Stuckey and her crew for preparing 

the delicious meal as well.      

About $2,500 was donated from the event for the Karen Burns Memorial Scholarship Fund.  Please know that 

you are always welcome to donate to the fund and all dona�ons are tax deduc�ble.   

Please remember that the last date to order the 50
th

 Anniversary Commemora�ve Anniversary Yearbook will 

be August 15.  We have placed an order for the minimum number of books from Jostens (100), and we do have 

many leA to sell.  This will be a great keepsake from not only this event, but from the en�re first 50 years of our 

school’s history. Books will be available by mid-September and it will have pictures from the event as well as 

many others photos that have been submi*ed.  The books are $25 each and if you need them mailed, please 

include $4 to cover postage.  Please send your order and payment to the school. Make check payable to FBCS. 

Please do not mail cash. Sorry, we are unable to process credit card orders. 

Fourth Bap�st Chris�an School 

a*n.: 50th Anniversary Book Orders 

900 Forestview Lane N 

Plymouth, MN  55441 

Thanks for making this event a special and memorable one.   

In Christ, 

Mr. Alan J. Hodak, Administrator 
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